
Tēnā koutou e te whānau,

With the wonderful spring weather around us, I hope that you have managed to get out and enjoy some of

the sunshine! We have had a busy week with our Home Ako Programme and the start of Level 3.

The next key government announcement is due to be presented on Monday afternoon where we hope to find

out more about the potential shift to Level 2. Once I have received any updated guidelines and information

from the Ministry of Education that evening, I will send out information regarding the next steps for our kura.

I also wanted to take this opportunity to acknowledge and thank all the parents, whānau and caregivers who

have been working so hard with their tamariki at home. We appreciate the time and effort that has gone into

supporting student’s learning at home.

To take us into the weekend, we will now share the results from our Bethlehem School Lockdown Lego

Challenge. With over 50 entries across the kura, the decision was not an easy one for the judging panel to

make this afternoon. There were so many outstanding designs across all three sections of the school (not to

mention the adult participant category)!

Winners will receive their prizes once we return to school in Level 2.

Have a great weekend everyone.

Ngā mihi nui

Catherine Neidhardt

Principal - Tumuaki


